
 

 
 
 
Our Ref: 3020/50/01 

 

NOTICE 
 

EXTENSION OF TIME FOR PUBLIC SUBMISSIONS ON DRAFT DECISION 
DAMPIER TO BUNBURY NATURAL GAS PIPELINE (LICENCE NUMBER 

WA: PL 40) 
 
This is to advise that I have granted a further extension of time to the public 
submission period on the Dampier to Bunbury Natural Gas Pipeline (Pipeline Licence 
No WA: PL40) Draft Decision.  The reason for the extension is, at the request of 
others, to allow sufficient time for parties to make submissions in respect of the Draft 
Decision. 
 
This extension of time was granted in accordance with section 7.19 of the National 
Third Party Access Code for Natural Gas Pipeline Systems and is for a further period 
of 7 days until 5 pm WST Friday 24 August 2001.  This extension of time is in 
addition to the one granted on 6 August 2001 which was to 17 August 2001. 
 
EPIC Energy (WA) Transmission Pty Ltd lodged its proposed Access Arrangement 
and Access Arrangement Information on 15 December 1999.  The Draft Decision was 
issued on 21 June 2001 and public submissions were called and were due to close at 5 
pm WST 10 August 2001.  The Notice calling for public submissions was placed on 
the OffGAR web site at http://www.offgar.wa.gov.au/. 
 
Submissions with comments on the Draft Decision should be in both written and 
electronic form and addressed to: 
 
Mr Robert Pullella 
Office of Gas Access Regulation 
Level 6, Governor Stirling Tower 
197 St Georges Terrace 
Perth 6000 
 
Fax: (08) 9213 1999 
Telephone: (08) 9213 1944 
Email: Robert_Pullella@offgar.wa.gov.au 
 
 
 
KEN MICHAEL 
GAS ACCESS REGULATOR 
 
10 August 2001 


